
BOROUGH OF
BRENTWOOD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC
HEARING

Notice  is  hereby  given  that
Brentwood  Borough  Council
will hold a public hearing on
December 9, 2024. The body
will  convene at  7PM at  the
Brentwood Municipal Building,
which  is  located  at  3735
Brownsville  Road,  Pittsburgh,
PA 15227. Council shall hear
testimony  pertaining  to  a
proposed amendment to the
text  of  the  Zoning  Code.
Specifically,  said  ordinance
would  create  the  new  use
classification  of  Mixed-Use
Apartment Building and would
provide  standards  by  which
such  business  would  be
permitted as a conditional use
in  the  Mixed-Use
Neighborhood  and
Commercial Zoning Districts.


